
 

 

Memorandum 

 

 

 

TO:  Board of Public Works 

   

FROM: Michael Lewis, Director of Public Works/City Engineer 

 

DATE:  March 4, 2013 

 

RE: Communication from Director of Public Works on Snow Plowing 

Concerns/Issues.  

 

 

At the request of Alderman Roadt, we placed this item on the agenda for discussion.  

  

  

 

 


